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October 19th, 1923.

G. H. Harris, Esq 
Sua Life Assurance Company of Canada, 
Montreal.
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Dear Mr. Harris

1 wish to thank you very much 
.iOr your ver,. exhaustive letter which you have sent 
us covering the proposed schedule of letters for 
the life insurance course•

ViTe certainly highly appreciate the 
assistance of anyone who has had your wide experience 
in educational matters, and especially with those 
concerned with life Insurance.

I am sending one copy of your 
letter to Professor Sugars and feel sure that it 
will enable us to arrive at a satisfactory con­
clusion at our next meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.
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